
 

 

AIRPORT MEMO 

 
 

 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:    April 4
th

, 2017 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson 

Airport (MQS).  
 

NEW BUSINESS    

 

Light Bulb Replaced: On 3/20/17, a light bulb on one of the terminal building obstructions 

lights was replaced. 

 

Airport Conference: 8/28/17 – 3/30/17, I attended the 2017 Northeast Chapter/American 

Association of Airport Executives Airports Conference in Hershey, PA. 

 

Additional Vehicle Parking Lot:  During snow removal operations, snow plow operators 

would inadvertently push snow and gravel into the grass when removing snow. So, now that 

the Winter season has ended, on 4/3/17, airport maintenance personnel raked and evenly  

spread the gravel back on the parking lot surface. 

 

Air Compressor: On 4/3/17, this compressor was mounted to a specific location in the 

Airport Maintenance Garage. 

 

Skid Loader: On 4/3/17, warranty repairs were completed on the New Holland Skid Loader. 

 

Vehicle Repaired: On 4/3/17, the Ford Explorer’s Electrical Air Temperature Control Unit, 

which controls the Heating and Air Conditioning System, was replaced. 
 

OLD BUSINESS    
 

Tree Harvesting Project: The Tree Harvesting project being conducted on the Northeast side of the 

airport is still ongoing.  

 

 

 

                    



 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


